
  

    

Voter Service 

Season is upon 

us... 

Election season means that 

LWV's Voter Service 

committee is in full 

swing.  The exciting part of 

this is that we are ALL on 

the Voter Service 

Committee!  Many worker 

spots remain for the myriad 

of forums we are conducting 

this fall, and help is needed 

with voter registration as 

well. Email us at 

LWVABC@lwvmn.org and 

raise your hand to help! 

 

For more information on 

LWV ABC's scheduled 

forums, see our webpage. 
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Fall Kickoff!  Immigration and 

Citizenship - September 12 - 6pm at 

Andover Senior Center, 1685 

Crosstown Blvd.  

The International Institute of Minnesota 

will describe the process immigrants and 

refugees navigate to become U.S. 

citizens and the services that this 

organization provides to new 

Americans.  You can also take a try at 

sample questions from the U.S. 

Citizenship Test.  Light supper at 6, 

program starts at 6:30.  Bring a friend to 

this fun and informative meeting!  
 

 

 

Help needed for voter service activities for 2016. In the Presidential election 

year, LWV voter service work is especially important.  We will be registering 

voters in many venues as well as holding forums and many more activities. 

Email us at lwvabc@lwvmn.org to volunteer. If you have any questions about 

voter service, please contact Geri Nelson at geri_nelson454@msn.com .  

 

 

LWV needs you report your hours!.  Your Volunteer Hours Count!  LWV 

Minnesota has redesigned the format on the LWV MN website for submitting 

League volunteer hours. The new process is easier to navigate, has clear 

instructions for completing the hours forms, and it only takes a couple minutes 

to submit your hours for the month.  A new feature of the redesign is that you 

get an automatic reply with a confirmation of your hours that you can keep for 
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your own records. You can also enter time for taking action - again, there are 

clear instructions for what constitutes action.   

Data matters when applying for grants or explaining how members 

engage with the community on behalf of League. Please take the time to 

submit your hours!  

 

https://www.lwvmn.org/local- leagues/lwv-individual- volunteer-reporting 

 

With thanks, Your LWV ABC President, Jeorgette Knoll  

 

 

 

 

Thanks to QCTV and Producer Leslie 

Sauer-Smith for a lovely production of 

Bee Aware, Bee Friendly.  It was filmed 

in Andover, MN and features many 

LWV members along with folks from 

the Andover Pollinator Awareness 

Project.  Enjoy!    
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